
                

RWInc 

The Reception Children have been working really hard on their phonics this term and have now finished all 

of their set 1 sounds! All children will continue to work on these sounds next term and practice using them to 

spell words and to write simple sentences. We have also been working hard on our action words; mum, dad, 

my, said, you, I, he, she, no, can, yes, am, going, to and are.  

            

                                Our set 1 sounds.               (bat, web, sat, superman, batman) 

 

Reading – amazing books! 

This term the children have read some amazing books; The Three Little Pigs, Elmer, Room On The Broom, 

Rosie’s Walk, Aliens Love Underpants. They have really enjoyed learning new words, exploring different 

settings (jungle, space), acting out the stories through role play and creating story maps to extend their 

learning.  

 

Maths 

In Maths the children have been working on their counting to 10 and beyond. They have learnt how to count 

accurately and are continuing to work on their problem solving skills related to this. We have also been 

learning about 2D shapes and their properties, we have drawn them, made models and have been describing 

them. Next term we will be continuing to work on shape focussing on 3D shapes, as well as learning about the 

size and weight of objects. 
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Knowledge & Understanding of the World 

The children have learnt about different celebrations this term; Harvest Festival, Diwali, Halloween, 

Children in Need, Remembrance Day, Bonfire Night. They have looked at different religions and customs  

and why they celebrate different festivals. They have also had the opportunity to make and taste some 

foods and dress up for these as well as creating their own art to celebrate each one. 

Thank you for your support with the children’s reading and also their weekly homework. 

The ReceptionTeam. 


